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Where's our public meeting?

To Councillor Gord Robinson:

Sir:

On Monday the 21st of April, now over three months ago, because of public demand, council

voted four to two to hold one or more Public Meetings on the incinerator problem.

Of course, the two Regional Councillors didn't want this to happen, raising all sorts of

objections, but as reported, they were out voted four to two.

Even the Mayor, who didn't vote, raised the objection of cost, stating, "Tens of thousands of

dollars!"

Never the less, the vote still passed in favour of more public information sessions.

Staff were asked to look into (organizing) the event(s).

Further to my recent phone calls to the Clerk's office and the following conversation I had

with you on this subject, there seems to be some sort of delay in this action being followed.

Please advise the status of this instruction to Staff, as to when this public meeting is

planned to take place.

Thank you for looking into this.

Sincerely,

Anthony Topley

Newcastle


